
COUNCIL MEMBER ACTIVITY REPORT 

  

To:                Mayor and Council 

 

From:           Councillor Viktor Brumovsky 

  

Date:            December 2, 2024 

  

Subject:       Report for the Months of October and November 2024 

 

Date: Activity: 

October 1 Attended the monthly Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce Director’s 
meeting. 

October 3 Attended the provincial election all candidates forum for our local 
candidates hosted by the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce at the 
Recreation Centre 

October 5 Attended the First Northern Roots Agricultural Symposium at the 
Recreation Centre.  The event highlighted resources and opportunities 
available for anyone wishing to produce food in any capacity, either as 
a hobby or at scale for market. 

October 17 Attended the monthly Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce General 
Meeting. The speaker was Raye McMeeken giving a summary of the 
five years of the New Horizons project and the legacy it leaves behind 
for fostering senior inclusion and volunteerism in the community. 

October 25 Visited MCAC’s first Haunted Maze in their new location.  It was 
wonderful and well-attended! 

October 26 Attended the Mackenzie Branch of the Royal Canadian Legion’s annual 
volunteer appreciation night. 

November 4 Attended the All-Candidates Forum for our local by-election of one new 
Councillor to fill a vacancy. 

November 7 Attended the Town Hall budget meeting where our current financial 
position was presented and input was taken from attendees that will 
help guide the budget process going forward. 

November 11 Attended the annual Remembrance Day Ceremony at 
cenotaph/Mackenzie Legion Hall. 

November 21 Attended the monthly Chamber of Commerce General Meeting.  The 
speaker this month was Camille McPhedran of The 92.  She gave a 
presentation on the services provided to youth by the 92 as well as their 
future plans/needs. 



November 21 Acted as one of four judges for Remembrance Day artwork submitted to 
the Legion by local youth of all ages. 

November 29 Attended the Plaid Friday shop local event and vendors in the 
Mackenzie Centre Mall. 

November 30 Attended the Mackenzie Chamber of Commerce’s fundraising auction 
at the Legion. 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  

Councillor Brumovsky 


